WELLAND/PELHAM

SOUTH * CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
NIAGARA

CHAMBERS OF COMMERCE

December 8, 2022

David Cribbs, CAO

Town of Pelham

20 Pelham Town Square
P.0.Box 400, Fonthill, ON
LOS 1EO

Dear Mr. Cribbs,

On behalf of the Welland/Pelham Chamber of Commerce | would like to
respectfully request that a member of council be appointed to represent the
Town on our Chamber of Commerce Board.

We have had a very long and meaningful relationship with the Town, and we
believe that having a person who can share information back and forth between
our organizations would be beneficial. We strongly feel that there are
opportunities for us to support each other for the betterment of Pelham
businesses and citizens.

Our Board meets monthly, with the exception of July and August. Eight of the
meetings are via zoom; 2 of the meetings are in person with Board Members of
the other South Niagara Chambers. The virtual meetings are typically 1to 11/2
hours with the in person meetings being 2 hours. In addition, there would be
opportunities to participate in roundtable meetings as per the individual’s
interest and expertise and attend events as their schedule allows.

Please let me know if you require any additional information. As always, | thank
you for the consideration!

Kindest regards,
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Dolores Fabiano
Executive Director
Greater Fort Erie Chamber of Commerce, Chamber of Commerce Niagara Falls, Canada,

Welland/Pelham Chamber of Commerce, Port Colborne-Wainfleet Chamber of Commerce




